
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

13th September 2018 
 

Art study visit to Brimham Rocks 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am organising an Art Study visit to Brimham Rocks as part of the ‘AS’ Art Course.  
As part of the Landscape theme the department feels it is important for students to 
undertake a drawing session at Brimham Rocks on Monday 22nd September for 
L6Z, or Thursday 25th September for L6Y. 
This session is an important introduction to the AS course, and we request a £2 
donation for transport costs via parent Pay. 
We will depart at Ripon Grammar School car park at 1.00pm and, returning to the 
school for 3.55pm.  . 
Please note that some students may need to travel in a car with a member of staff in 
addition to the majority travelling in the school minibus.  A risk assessment will be 
undertaken 
The students will require a packed lunch (drinks), waterproof clothing, strong 
walking shoes, camera and drawing materials (sketchbooks). 
Please complete and return the attached medical sheet with the permission slip 
below. 
I would like to thank you for your continuing support of your son/daughter in Art and 
Design.  If you have any concerns regarding the trip, please contact the school in 
confidence. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
F. Henson 
 
Head of Art 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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I give permission for ………………………………………………. Form ………. 
to take part in the visit to Brimham Rocks on Monday 22nd September for L6Z, or 
Thursday 25th September for L6Y  
Student’s name_____________________________________       Form   
 
Signed ………………………………………………….. (Parent or guardian) 
Contact number:-………………………………………………………………………. 


